
November 14, 1995 

Dear DXer, 

Thanks for your letter end CONGRATULATIONS on your reception 
of WSEZ on Monday, November F, 1995. What you have expressed 
in your letter is correct! 

I must apologize for the "form" letter. I would like to 

respond to each of you individually, however, the responses 
have been overwhelming. Last year when I conducted a test 
for the IRCA, I received only a few letters. This year I 

have received letters from Colorado, Florida, Louisiana, 
Tennessee, Maryland, Connecticut, Ohio, Ontario, The West Indies, 
and many more. I want to personally thank each of you for 
sending a reply. Thank You! 

WSEZ is a 250 watt daytime only radio station with music 
from the 60s, 70s, and early 80s. Chuck Harder with the 
Peoples Radio Network can be heard weekdays from 2-5. 
We utilize a Harris M6á1 transmitter, circa 1982. The test 
For the IRCA was at 1,000 watts, with "techno-pop" music, 
hopefully it stood out From all the oldies stations on 1560. 

Thanks agin For your letter, and I look forward to the test 
next year. Anytime you would like to drop a line, please 
feel free to do so. 

Sincerely, 

Todd Edwards 
Chief Engineer, WUME/WSEZ 
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